
 

 

 
 

 
Friday 15th March 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,                                                                                      
   
Our last attendance incentive was a great success with a 175 children receiving 100% 
attendance and had the pleasure of attending a magic show. 
 
This term, the children who have full attendance from 18th March 2019 – 12th April 2019 will 
be rewarded with an Easter treat. 
 
For your child to reach their potential in school they need to be in every day and on time. The 
more time a child misses in school the more gaps they will have in their learning which can be 
hard to catch up with.  Also children find it difficult to settle back into a routine after a period 
of absence and this can impact upon their friendships and well-being. 
 
The Local Authority target for all schools is 97%. 
 
If you are experiencing any difficulties with your child’s attendance then we urge you to 
contact us so we can offer any support and advice you may need. 
 

Thank you for your continued support. 
 

Yours sincerely,  

  

                 
Mrs Sergeant                              Mr Southworth                                Mrs Finnigan                              
 
 
   
 


